The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall:

|Description ”Lot # HExp Date HNDC HUPC

| |65017541 |01/31/2020 | [

| les017044 Jo1/31/2020| [

LOSARTAN POT TAB 100MG GOLD 90 60429031890 (136042931890
| les017043 J01/31/2020 | [

| leso17042 [01/31/2020 | [

ILOSARTAN POT TAB 50MG GOLD 30 ||GS017479 |(01/31/2020/60429031730 |36042931730 |
ILOSARTAN POT TAB 50MG GOLD 90 ||GS017651 |(01/31/2020 |[60429031790 |36042931790 |
LOSARTAN POT TAB 50MG GOLD10001[GS017387 [01/31/2020/60429031710 |[36042931710 |

GSMS is recalling the above items/lots due to the detection of an impurity — N-Nitroso-N-
methyl-4-aminobutyric acid (NMBA). This recall is to the consumer level. Affected product
started shipping January 01, 2017.

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required.



